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Shelly Cashman Series
DISCOVERING COMPUTERS& MICROSOFT OFFICE 2010: A FUNDAMENTAL COMBINED
APPROACH, International Edition is designed to provide you with
everything you need for your Intro to Computers course in ONE book.
This new offering from the Shelly Cashman Series® combines the best
selling Discovering Computers, computer concepts material with the
step-by-step Microsoft Office 2010 applications content to provide you
and your students with a single offering for your Intro to Computers
course.

Discovering Computers ©2016
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The SPSS Survival Manual throws a lifeline to students and researchers
grappling with this powerful data analysis software. In her
bestselling guide, Julie Pallant takes you through the entire research
process, helping you choose the right data analysis technique for your
project. This edition has been updated to include up to SPSS version
26. From the formulation of research questions, to the design of the
study and analysis of data, to reporting the results, Julie discusses
basic and advanced statistical techniques. She outlines each technique
clearly, with step-by-step procedures for performing the analysis, a
detailed guide to interpreting data output and an example of how to
present the results in a report. For both beginners and experienced
users in Psychology, Sociology, Health Sciences, Medicine, Education,
Business and related disciplines, the SPSS Survival Manual is an
essential text. It is illustrated throughout with screen grabs,
examples of output and tips, and is also further supported by a
website with sample data and guidelines on report writing. This
seventh edition is fully revised and updated to accommodate changes to
IBM SPSS procedures.

Discovering Computers & Microsoft Office 2013: A Fundamental
Combined Approach
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Questions and answers, examples, and tests of basic skills explore and
provide an overview of the world of computers.

Discovering Computers and Microsoftr Office 2010
DISCOVERING COMPUTERS & MICROSOFT OFFICE 365 & OFFICE 2016: A
FUNDAMENTAL COMBINED APPROACH combines strong computer concepts from
the best-selling DISCOVERING COMPUTERS with proven step-by-step
instruction on Microsoft Office365 and Office 2016 in one convenient
book. This single resource delivers the best of Shelly Cashman Series
-- the acclaimed Series that has effectively introduced computer
skills to millions of learners. This book encourages critical thought,
personalization, and experimentation with the latest Microsoft Office
2016 software. Updated and revised computer concepts content
throughout this edition reflect the evolving needs of those learning
computing today with an exclusive focus on the skills needed to be
successful in college and careers beyond. Enhancements ensure this
edition delivers today’s most effective introduction to Microsoft
Office 365 and Office 2016. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Page 4/33

Download File PDF Discovering Computers 2014 Edition
Teachers Discovering Computers: Integrating Technology in a
Changing World
Students are guided through the latest trends in computer concepts and
technology in an exciting and easy-to-follow format. Updated for
currency ENHANCED DISCOVERING COMPUTERS, FUNDAMENTALS: YOUR
INTERACTIVE GUIDE TO THE DIGITAL WORLD, INTERNATIONAL EDITION provides
readers with the most up-to-date information on the latest technology
in today's digital world.

Understanding Computers
With over 100 new dinosaurs species discovered since 2012, Discovering
Dinosaurs will make all earlier dino books EXTINCT! The most up-todate illustrated dinosaur encyclopedia on the market! DISCOVERING
DINOSAURS features spectacular illustrations of nearly 140 species,
including all of the top dinosaur discoveries through 2015—written and
illustrated by two of the world’s top dinosaur experts and artists.
With a stunning oversized format that showcases Bob Walters' and Tess
Kissinger’s award-winning illustrations, and a textured dinosaur-skinlike book cover, kids will not want to put the book down!
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Discovering Computers - Fundamentals
TEACHERS DISCOVERING COMPUTERS: INTEGRATING TECHNOLOGY IN A CHANGING
WORLD, EIGHTH EDITION introduces future educators to technology and
digital media in order to help them successfully teach the current
generation of digital students. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.

Computer Concepts Basics
The popular DISCOVERING COMPUTERS is now revised, based on customer
feedback, to reflect the evolving needs of today's Introductory
Technology students. This exciting new edition maintains proven
hallmarks that ensure students know what they need to be successful
digital citizens in college and beyond. This edition offers the latest
coverage of today's digital world with an emphasis on enterprise
computing, ethics, Internet search skills, mobile computing, various
operating systems, browsers and security. Critical thinking and
problem-solving exercises throughout the text reinforce key skills,
while end-of-chapter activities provide hands-on practice. DISCOVERING
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COMPUTERS provides the content your students need, presented in a way
that ensures their success. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.

Discovering Statistics Using IBM SPSS Statistics
TEACHERS DISCOVERING COMPUTERS: INTEGRATING TECHNOLOGY IN A CHANGING
WORLD, EIGHTH EDITION introduces future educators to technology and
digital media in order to help them successfully teach the current
generation of digital students. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.

Parenting Matters
"A 22-volume, highly illustrated, A-Z general encyclopedia for all
ages, featuring sections on how to use World Book, other research
aids, pronunciation key, a student guide to better writing, speaking,
and research skills, and comprehensive index"-Page 7/33
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Discovering Computers ©2018: Digital Technology, Data, and
Devices
Combining computer concepts material from the best-selling Discovering
Computers and step-by-step instruction on Office applications from
Microsoft Office 2013, DISCOVERING COMPUTERS & MICROSOFT OFFICE 2013:
A FUNDAMENTAL COMBINED APPROACH delivers the best of Shelly Cashman
Series in one book for your Introduction to Computers course. For the
past three decades, the Shelly Cashman Series has effectively
introduced computer skills to millions of students. We're continuing
our history of innovation by enhancing our proven pedagogy to engage
students in more critical thought, personalization, and
experimentation with Office 2013 software. In addition, computer
concepts content has been fully updated and revised to reflect the
evolving needs of Introductory Computing students, and focus solely on
what they really need to know to be successful digital citizens in
college and beyond. With these enhancements and more, the Shelly
Cashman Series continues to deliver the most effective educational
materials for you and your students. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.
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Discovering Computers 2014, Brief
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Now a major motion picture directed by
Steven Spielberg. “Enchanting . . . Willy Wonka meets The Matrix.”—USA
Today • “As one adventure leads expertly to the next, time simply
evaporates.”—Entertainment Weekly A world at stake. A quest for the
ultimate prize. Are you ready? In the year 2045, reality is an ugly
place. The only time Wade Watts really feels alive is when he’s jacked
into the OASIS, a vast virtual world where most of humanity spends
their days. When the eccentric creator of the OASIS dies, he leaves
behind a series of fiendish puzzles, based on his obsession with the
pop culture of decades past. Whoever is first to solve them will
inherit his vast fortune—and control of the OASIS itself. Then Wade
cracks the first clue. Suddenly he’s beset by rivals who’ll kill to
take this prize. The race is on—and the only way to survive is to win.
NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY Entertainment Weekly • San
Francisco Chronicle • Village Voice • Chicago Sun-Times • iO9 • The AV
Club “Delightful . . . the grown-up’s Harry Potter.”—HuffPost “An
addictive read . . . part intergalactic scavenger hunt, part romance,
and all heart.”—CNN “A most excellent ride . . . Cline stuffs his
novel with a cornucopia of pop culture, as if to wink to the
reader.”—Boston Globe “Ridiculously fun and large-hearted . . . Cline
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is that rare writer who can translate his own dorky enthusiasms into
prose that’s both hilarious and compassionate.”—NPR “[A] fantastic
page-turner . . . starts out like a simple bit of fun and winds up
feeling like a rich and plausible picture of future friendships in a
world not too distant from our own.”—iO9

Study Guide for Shelly/Vermaat S Discovering Computers 2011:
Complete
Learn to maximize the use of mobile devices, make the most of online
tools for collaboration and communication, and fully utilize the web
and cloud with the latest edition of DISCOVERING COMPUTERS 2018.
Clearly see how technology skills can assist in both gaining
employment and advancing a career. This edition highlights web
development, how to create a strong web presence, and take full
advantage of the latest Windows 10. Content addresses today’s most
timely issues with coverage of contemporary technology developments
and interesting in-text discussions. The authors provide helpful
suggestions within a proven learning structure and offer meaning
practice to reinforce skills. Self-assessments open each module and
equip readers to focus study efforts and master more skills in less
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time. DISCOVERING COMPUTERS presents the key content needed for
success using an approach that ensures understanding. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.

Enhanced Discovering Computers & Microsoft Office 2013: A
Combined Fundamental Approach
A new classic, cited by leaders and media around the globe as a highly
recommended read for anyone interested in innovation. In The
Innovator’s DNA, authors Jeffrey Dyer, Hal Gregersen, and bestselling
author Clayton Christensen (The Innovator’s Dilemma, The Innovator’s
Solution, How Will You Measure Your Life?) build on what we know about
disruptive innovation to show how individuals can develop the skills
necessary to move progressively from idea to impact. By identifying
behaviors of the world’s best innovators—from leaders at Amazon and
Apple to those at Google, Skype, and Virgin Group—the authors outline
five discovery skills that distinguish innovative entrepreneurs and
executives from ordinary managers: Associating, Questioning,
Observing, Networking, and Experimenting. Once you master these
competencies (the authors provide a self-assessment for rating your
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own innovator’s DNA), the authors explain how to generate ideas,
collaborate to implement them, and build innovation skills throughout
the organization to result in a competitive edge. This innovation
advantage will translate into a premium in your company’s stock
price—an innovation premium—which is possible only by building the
code for innovation right into your organization’s people, processes,
and guiding philosophies. Practical and provocative, The Innovator’s
DNA is an essential resource for individuals and teams who want to
strengthen their innovative prowess.

Enhanced Discovering Computers
Based on extensive customer feedback, DISCOVERING COMPUTERS ©2014 has
been completely reexamined and revised to reflect the evolving needs
of the concepts portion of the Introductory Computing course. This
exciting new edition maintains many longstanding hallmarks, but is now
highly focused on relevancy to provide students only with what they
really need to know to be successful digital citizens in college and
beyond. To better reflect the importance of certain topics in today's
digital world, coverage of enterprise computing, ethics, Internet
research skills, mobile computing, operating systems (other than
Windows), browsers, security, and Web 2.0 has been expanded and
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integrated. New critical thinking and problem solving exercises are
included in every feature throughout the text, engaging students in
regular practice of higher-order thinking skills. In addition,
students have more opportunity for hands-on practice with the
completely revised end-of-chapter activities. With these enhancements
and more, the new DISCOVERING COMPUTERS is an even more engaging
teaching and learning tool for your classroom. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.

Discovering Computers
Readers learn to maximize the use of mobile devices, make the most of
online tools for collaboration and communications, and fully utilize
today’s Internet capabilities with the latest edition of DISCOVERING
COMPUTERS ESSENTIALS ENHANCED. Learners see how technology skills
assist in gaining employment and advancing careers. This edition
highlights the most recent developments with new emphasis on Web
Development, creating a strong web presence, and the latest Windows 10
information. The authors emphasize actionable content with a proven
learning structure and practice to reinforce key skills. Selfassessments open each chapter, enabling readers to target study and
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learn more in less time. DISCOVERING COMPUTERS ESSENTIALS ENHANCED
presents the content needed to succeed in a way that ensures
understanding. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.

Discovering Computers, Essentials ©2018: Digital Technology,
Data, and Devices
Set a higher standard. Discovering Computers 2005 continues a
tradition of compelling and exciting content, multimedia, and
instructional support.

Discovering Computers: Essentials
With an exciting new look, math diagnostic tool, and a research
roadmap to navigate projects, this new edition of Andy Field's awardwinning text offers a unique combination of humor and step-by-step
instruction to make learning statistics compelling and accessible to
even the most anxious of students. The Fifth Edition takes students
from initial theory to regression, factor analysis, and multilevel
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modeling, fully incorporating IBM SPSS Statistics© version 25 and
fascinating examples throughout. SAGE edge offers a robust online
environment featuring an impressive array of free tools and resources
for review, study, and further exploration, keeping both instructors
and students on the cutting edge of teaching and learning. Course
cartridges available for Blackboard and Moodle. Learn more at
edge.sagepub.com/field5e Stay Connected Connect with us on Facebook
and share your experiences with Andy's texts, check out news, access
free stuff, see photos, watch videos, learn about competitions, and
much more. Video Links Go behind the scenes and learn more about the
man behind the book at Andy's YouTube channel Andy Field is the award
winning author of An Adventure in Statistics: The Reality Enigma and
is the recipient of the UK National Teaching Fellowship (2010),
British Psychological Society book award (2006), and has been
recognized with local and national teaching awards (University of
Sussex, 2015, 2016).

Teachers Discovering Computers
DISCOVERING THE INTERNET: COMPLETE CONCEPTS AND TECHNIQUES, Fourth
Edition provides a hands-on introduction to the latest Internet
concepts and skills to help students become digitally literate
Page 15/33

Download File PDF Discovering Computers 2014 Edition
computer users. Societal coverage makes this book unique, and with
content on e-business, social media, and technologies of the Internet,
students will receive both basic and technical coverage of Internet
concepts and skills. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be available in
the ebook version.

Discovering Dinosaurs
Bring your computer literacy course back to the BASICS. COMPUTER
LITERACY BASICS: A COMPREHENSIVE GUIDE TO IC3 provides an introduction
to computer concepts and skills, which maps to the newest Computing
Core Certification (IC3) standards. Designed with new learners in
mind, this text covers Computing Fundamentals, Key Applications, and
Living Online everything your students need to be prepared to pass the
IC3 exam, and finish the course as confident computer users. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.

Enhanced Discovering Computers ©2017, Essentials
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With World Wide Web integration and interactivity, extraordinary
visual drawings and photographs, unprecedented currency, and unique
lecture presentation materials, this book will make your introductory
computer course for teachers exciting and dynamicâ€”an experience your
students will remember as a highlight of their educational careers!

Enhanced Discovering Computers ©2017
Learn to maximize the use of mobile devices, make the most of online
tools for collaboration and communication, and fully utilize the web
and cloud with the latest edition of DISCOVERING COMPUTERS 2018.
Clearly see how technology skills can assist in both gaining
employment and advancing a career. This edition highlights web
development, how to create a strong web presence, and take full
advantage of the latest Windows 10. Content addresses today’s most
timely issues with coverage of contemporary technology developments
and interesting in-text discussions. The authors provide helpful
suggestions within a proven learning structure and offer meaning
practice to reinforce skills. Self-assessments open each module and
equip readers to focus study efforts and master more skills in less
time. DISCOVERING COMPUTERS presents the key content needed for
success using an approach that ensures understanding. Important
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Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.

Teachers Discovering Computers: Integrating Technology in a
Changing World
Decades of research have demonstrated that the parent-child dyad and
the environment of the familyâ€"which includes all primary
caregiversâ€"are at the foundation of children's well- being and
healthy development. From birth, children are learning and rely on
parents and the other caregivers in their lives to protect and care
for them. The impact of parents may never be greater than during the
earliest years of life, when a child's brain is rapidly developing and
when nearly all of her or his experiences are created and shaped by
parents and the family environment. Parents help children build and
refine their knowledge and skills, charting a trajectory for their
health and well-being during childhood and beyond. The experience of
parenting also impacts parents themselves. For instance, parenting can
enrich and give focus to parents' lives; generate stress or calm; and
create any number of emotions, including feelings of happiness,
sadness, fulfillment, and anger. Parenting of young children today
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takes place in the context of significant ongoing developments. These
include: a rapidly growing body of science on early childhood,
increases in funding for programs and services for families, changing
demographics of the U.S. population, and greater diversity of family
structure. Additionally, parenting is increasingly being shaped by
technology and increased access to information about parenting.
Parenting Matters identifies parenting knowledge, attitudes, and
practices associated with positive developmental outcomes in children
ages 0-8; universal/preventive and targeted strategies used in a
variety of settings that have been effective with parents of young
children and that support the identified knowledge, attitudes, and
practices; and barriers to and facilitators for parents' use of
practices that lead to healthy child outcomes as well as their
participation in effective programs and services. This report makes
recommendations directed at an array of stakeholders, for promoting
the wide-scale adoption of effective programs and services for parents
and on areas that warrant further research to inform policy and
practice. It is meant to serve as a roadmap for the future of
parenting policy, research, and practice in the United States.

TEACHERS DISCOVERING COMPUTERS
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Give your students a classic introduction to computer concepts with a
modern twist with Morley/Parker's UNDERSTANDING COMPUTERS: TODAY AND
TOMORROW, COMPREHENSIVE, 16E. Known for a unique emphasis on societal
issues and industry insights from respected leaders, this book makes
computer concepts relevant to today's career-focused students. This
edition offers an increased emphasis on mobile computing and related
issues, such as mobile commerce and mobile security. Students become
familiar with the impact of new and emerging technologies, including
smart watches, drones, 3D scanners and printers, robot assistants,
perceptual computing, 5G, White Fi and much more.

Computer Literacy BASICS
Based on extensive customer feedback, DISCOVERING COMPUTERS ©2014 has
been completely reexamined and revised to reflect the evolving needs
of the concepts portion of the Introductory Computing course. This
exciting new edition maintains many longstanding hallmarks, but is now
highly focused on relevancy to provide students only with what they
really need to know to be successful digital citizens in college and
beyond. To better reflect the importance of certain topics in today's
digital world, coverage of enterprise computing, ethics, Internet
research skills, mobile computing, operating systems (other than
Page 20/33

Download File PDF Discovering Computers 2014 Edition
Windows), browsers, security, and Web 2.0 has been expanded and
integrated. New critical thinking and problem solving exercises are
included in every feature throughout the text, engaging students in
regular practice of higher-order thinking skills. In addition,
students have more opportunity for hands-on practice with the
completely revised end-of-chapter activities. With these enhancements
and more, the new DISCOVERING COMPUTERS is an even more engaging
teaching and learning tool for your classroom. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.

Discovering Computers - Complete
Enhanced Discovering Computers, Essentials
What is this Student Success Guide (SSG) print supplement? The SSG
helps students understand the relevance of the material, by relating
chapter content to everyday life with a thought-provoking question.
Students are able to retain material through use of the Chapter Study
Guides, which help solidify their understanding of the material
Page 21/33

Download File PDF Discovering Computers 2014 Edition
presented. The SSG assists in the implementation of course goals, via
content that is organized into general goals that students are
expected to have for the course. Additionally, it increases
performance on tests and quizzes by pointing students to
content/resources (in the print book and on the CourseMate) that
assist with learning key items, studying important concepts, and
reviewing essential material. Lastly, the SSG keeps students current
with technology by presenting ways for them to learn about the latest
advances, changes, trends, breakthroughs, and products.

Learning Web Design
Based on extensive customer feedback, DISCOVERING COMPUTERS ©2014 has
been completely reexamined and revised to reflect the evolving needs
of the concepts portion of the Introductory Computing course. This
exciting new edition maintains many longstanding hallmarks, but is now
highly focused on relevancy to provide students only with what they
really need to know to be successful digital citizens in college and
beyond. To better reflect the importance of certain topics in today's
digital world, coverage of enterprise computing, ethics, Internet
research skills, mobile computing, operating systems (other than
Windows), browsers, security, and Web 2.0 has been expanded and
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integrated. New critical thinking and problem solving exercises are
included in every feature throughout the text, engaging students in
regular practice of higher-order thinking skills. In addition,
students have more opportunity for hands-on practice with the
completely revised end-of-chapter activities. With these enhancements
and more, the new DISCOVERING COMPUTERS is an even more engaging
teaching and learning tool for your classroom. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.

Discovering Computer Science
Learn to maximize the use of mobile devices, make the most of online
tools for collaboration and communication, and fully utilize the web
and cloud with the latest edition of DISCOVERING COMPUTERS 2018.
Clearly see how technology skills can assist in both gaining
employment and advancing a career. This edition highlights web
development, how to create a strong web presence, and take full
advantage of the latest Windows 10. Content addresses today’s most
timely issues with coverage of contemporary technology developments
and interesting in-text discussions. The authors provide helpful
suggestions within a proven learning structure and offer meaning
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practice to reinforce skills. Self-assessments open each module and
equip readers to focus study efforts and master more skills in less
time. DISCOVERING COMPUTERS presents the key content needed for
success using an approach that ensures understanding. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.

The Shellcoder's Handbook
"Havill's problem-driven approach introduces algorithmic concepts in
context and motivates students with a wide range of interests and
backgrounds." -- Janet Davis, Associate Professor and Microsoft Chair
of Computer Science, Whitman College "This book looks really great and
takes exactly the approach I think should be used for a CS 1 course. I
think it really fills a need in the textbook landscape." -- Marie
desJardins, Dean of the College of Organizational, Computational, and
Information Sciences, Simmons University "Discovering Computer Science
is a refreshing departure from introductory programming texts,
offering students a much more sincere introduction to the breadth and
complexity of this ever-growing field." -- James Deverick, Senior
Lecturer, The College of William and Mary "This unique introduction to
the science of computing guides students through broad and universal
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approaches to problem solving in a variety of contexts and their
ultimate implementation as computer programs." -- Daniel Kaplan,
DeWitt Wallace Professor, Macalester College Discovering Computer
Science: Interdisciplinary Problems, Principles, and Python
Programming is a problem-oriented introduction to computational
problem solving and programming in Python, appropriate for a first
course for computer science majors, a more targeted disciplinary
computing course or, at a slower pace, any introductory computer
science course for a general audience. Realizing that an organization
around language features only resonates with a narrow audience, this
textbook instead connects programming to students’ prior interests
using a range of authentic problems from the natural and social
sciences and the digital humanities. The presentation begins with an
introduction to the problem-solving process, contextualizing
programming as an essential component. Then, as the book progresses,
each chapter guides students through solutions to increasingly complex
problems, using a spiral approach to introduce Python language
features. The text also places programming in the context of
fundamental computer science principles, such as abstraction,
efficiency, testing, and algorithmic techniques, offering glimpses of
topics that are traditionally put off until later courses. This book
contains 30 well-developed independent projects that encourage
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students to explore questions across disciplinary boundaries, over 750
homework exercises, and 300 integrated reflection questions engage
students in problem solving and active reading. The accompanying
website — https://www.discoveringcs.net — includes more advanced
content, solutions to selected exercises, sample code and data files,
and pointers for further exploration.

The Innovator's DNA
Based on extensive customer feedback, DISCOVERING COMPUTERS ©2014 has
been completely reexamined and revised to reflect the evolving needs
of the concepts portion of the Introductory Computing course. This
exciting new edition maintains many longstanding hallmarks, but is now
highly focused on relevancy to provide students only with what they
really need to know to be successful digital citizens in college and
beyond. To better reflect the importance of certain topics in today's
digital world, coverage of enterprise computing, ethics, Internet
research skills, mobile computing, operating systems (other than
Windows), browsers, security, and Web 2.0 has been expanded and
integrated. New critical thinking and problem solving exercises are
included in every feature throughout the text, engaging students in
regular practice of higher-order thinking skills. In addition,
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students have more opportunity for hands-on practice with the
completely revised end-of-chapter activities. With these enhancements
and more, the new DISCOVERING COMPUTERS is an even more engaging
teaching and learning tool for your classroom. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.

Discovering Computers, Essentials ©2018: Digital Technology,
Data, and Devices
Do you want to build web pages but have no prior experience? This
friendly guide is the perfect place to start. You’ll begin at square
one, learning how the web and web pages work, and then steadily build
from there. By the end of the book, you’ll have the skills to create a
simple site with multicolumn pages that adapt for mobile devices. Each
chapter provides exercises to help you learn various techniques and
short quizzes to make sure you understand key concepts. This
thoroughly revised edition is ideal for students and professionals of
all backgrounds and skill levels. It is simple and clear enough for
beginners, yet thorough enough to be a useful reference for
experienced developers keeping their skills up to date. Build HTML
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pages with text, links, images, tables, and forms Use style sheets
(CSS) for colors, backgrounds, formatting text, page layout, and even
simple animation effects Learn how JavaScript works and why the
language is so important in web design Create and optimize web images
so they’ll download as quickly as possible NEW! Use CSS Flexbox and
Grid for sophisticated and flexible page layout NEW! Learn the ins and
outs of Responsive Web Design to make web pages look great on all
devices NEW! Become familiar with the command line, Git, and other
tools in the modern web developer’s toolkit NEW! Get to know the superpowers of SVG graphics

Discovering the Internet: Complete
Readers learn to maximize the use of mobile devices, make the most of
online tools for collaboration and communications, and fully utilize
today’s Internet capabilities with the latest edition of DISCOVERING
COMPUTERS ENHANCED. Learners see how technology skills assist in
gaining employment and advancing careers. This edition highlights Web
Development, creating a strong web presence, and the latest Windows 10
information. The authors emphasize actionable content with a proven
learning structure and practice to reinforce key skills. Selfassessments open each chapter, enabling readers to target study and
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learn more in less time. DISCOVERING COMPUTERS ENHANCED presents the
content needed to succeed in a way that ensures understanding.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.

Discovering Computers 2005
Students are guided through the latest trends in computer concepts and
technology in an exciting and easy-to-follow format. Updated for
currency, ENHANCED DISCOVERING COMPUTERS, COMPLETE: YOUR INTERACTIVE
GUIDE TO THE DIGITAL WORLD, International Edition provides readers
with the most up-to-date information on the latest technology in
today's digital world.

SPSS Survival Manual: A Step by Step Guide to Data Analysis
using IBM SPSS
Study more effectively and improve your performance at exam time with
this comprehensive guide. Written to work hand-in hand with
DISCOVERING COMPUTERS 2011: COMPLETE, 1st Edition, this user-friendly
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guide includes a wide variety of learning tools to help you master the
key concepts of the course.

Shelly Cashman Series Discovering Computers & Microsoft
Office 365 & Office 2016: A Fundamental Combined Approach
Fully updated and revised, Discovering Computers (copyright) 2014 has
been completely reexamined to reflect the evolving needs of
Introductory Computing students. This exciting new edition maintains
many longstanding hallmarks, but provides a greater emphasis on what
students really need to know to be successful digital citizens in
college and beyond. New critical thinking and problem solving
exercises are included in every feature throughout the text, engaging
students in regular practice of higher-order thinking skills. In
addition, students have more opportunity for hands-on practice with
the completely revised end-of-chapter activities. To better reflect
the importance of certain topics in today's digital world, coverage of
enterprise computing, ethics, Internet research skills, mobile
computing, operating systems (other than Windows), browsers, security,
and Web 2.0 has been expanded and integrated. With these enhancements
and more, the new Discovering Computers is an even more engaging
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teaching and learning tool for your classroom.

The Impact of Discovering Life Beyond Earth
This much-anticipated revision, written by the ultimate group of top
security experts in the world, features 40 percent new content on how
to find security holes in any operating system or application New
material addresses the many new exploitation techniques that have been
discovered since the first edition, including attacking "unbreakable"
software packages such as McAfee's Entercept, Mac OS X, XP, Office
2003, and Vista Also features the first-ever published information on
exploiting Cisco's IOS, with content that has never before been
explored The companion Web site features downloadable code files

Ready Player One
Discovering Computers 2014
Combining computer concepts material from the best-selling Discovering
Computers and step-by-step instruction on Office applications from
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Microsoft Office 2013, ENHANCED DISCOVERING COMPUTERS & MICROSOFT
OFFICE 2013: A COMBINED FUNDAMENTAL APPROACH delivers the best of
Shelly Cashman Series in one book for your Introduction to Computers
course. For the past three decades, the Shelly Cashman Series has
effectively introduced computer skills to millions of students. We're
continuing our history of innovation by enhancing our proven pedagogy
to engage you in more critical thought, personalization, and
experimentation with Office 2013 software. In addition, computer
concepts content has been fully updated and revised to reflect the
evolving needs of Introductory Computing students, and focus solely on
what you really need to know to be a successful digital citizen in
college and beyond. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be available in
the ebook version.

The World Book Encyclopedia
This book discusses the big questions about how the discovery of
extraterrestrial life, whether intelligent or microbial, would impact
society and humankind.
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